
Comissioner Candidate 

My name is Mike Mittelstadt.  My wife Barb and I purchased our home on Lake Redstone in 

2013.  We moved here full time in September 2017. We have enjoyed our time at the lake and 

learning about the history of the lake and the surrounding area.   

I have served on the board during the last 3 years.  I have been the board chairman for the last 2 

½ years.  During this time, the LRPD board successfully bid and executed the dredging project to 

remove 104,000 cubic yards of sediment from the lake.  The Meronek Meadows berm was 

reconstructed and we successfully completed a FEMA claim.  We are in the final year of a 3-year 

project to develop a Wisconsin DNR approved 9 Key Element Plan for the lake.  This plan will 

provide a roadmap for managing the lake for the next 10 years.  I am looking forward to the 

completion and implementation of this plan. 

I would appreciate your vote at the annual meeting, so that I can continue to serve you as a 

commissioner on the LRPD board. 

Mike Mittelstadt 

S634 Cheyenne Ct 

La Valle, WI 53941   

 


